
 

PUBLIC ADVISORY   

 

 
LAMI BRIDGE TO BE REDUCED TO SINGLE LANE FROM 9PM TO 
5.30AM DAILY STARTING FROM WEDNESDAY 
 

Fiji Roads Authority would like to advise members of the public that maintenance works are 

currently in progress on Lami Bridge, located along Queens Road near Lami Town. 

The maintenance works to the bridge bearing pads involves temporary jacking and support under 

the bridge beams.  As a consequence, the Lami Bridge will be temporarily reduced to a single 

lane from: 

9pm till 5.30am daily from Wednesday, 18th July 2017 to Saturday, 28th July 2018.  

Full traffic management will be present on site to guide motorists safely through the site. Minor 

traffic delays are expected and travelers along this area are advised to take this notice into 

account when finalising their nightly travel plans. 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused by this required essential maintenance. For further 

queries please call the FRA on 5720. 

 

 

Jonathan Moore 

Chief Executive Officer 

 

 

 

  


